PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR INFORMATION SOURCES PROVIDED BY PPL IN REGARDS TO THE SUGARLOAF POWERLINE PROJECT

PPL Electric Utilities is investing in and upgrading the transmission system to deliver the electricity that supports the growth of Luzerne County. The Sugarloaf Project is necessary to help protect the electric grid from extreme weather, reduce outages and enable renewable energy interconnections — ensuring that customers continue to receive reliable, affordable energy. It will enable PPL Electric to meet the existing and rapidly growing demand for power by new businesses in Luzerne County and the surrounding area. For more information about the project, including frequently asked questions and resources, visit www.sugarloafproject.com. And, if you have feedback or questions, please reach out to PPL Electric via email at SugarloafProject@pplweb.com.

